e N edition

In edition is the University of Winnipeg's
internal newsletter. It will normally be
circulated every second Wednesday
throughout the Winter Session. MNotices
and information must be submitted to the
Public Relations Office in Room 4W16
before Noon on the Monday preceding
circulation.

The University of Winnipeg annual meeting
with the Universities Grants Commission was
held on September 12. The purpose of the
meeting was to discuss the 1985-86 budget.
A copy of our basic written submission

is appended for your information.

The 13th Annual Great Rock Climb will
take place September 20th at 12:40 p.m.
Cash prizes of $45, §30, $15 will be
awarded to first, second and third
place winners. Teams of three must run
from Wesley Hall and climb against the
rock with no mechanical aid. Enter at

Room 421, Wesley Hall.

Cet involved in the Marathon of Hope!

The University of Winnipeg Terry Fox Run
will take place Sunday, September 23 at
10:00 a.m. in the University of Winnipeg
Athletic Centre. Entry forms may be
obtained at the Recreation and Athletics
Department or at the U.W.S.A. Info Booth,

1st Floor, Centennial Hall

SEPTEMBER 14, 1984

U.W.S5.A. Daycare 10th Anniversary Open House
will take place Sunday, September 23, 12:30 to
3:30 p.m. Bring your children! Activities
include: face make-up for kids; mime-story
theatre; musical activities; a balloon launch
and cake. Don't miss this celebration of

10 years of quality care.

The Red Cross Blood Donor Clinic will be held
September 26 and 27 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
in the 4th Floor Centennial Lounge.

We need your type!

"The Annual Classic" Faculty/Student Baseball
Game will take place October 9, 4:00 p.m. at
Omand's Creek Park. Register at the U.W.S.A.

Office, 2L30.
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It is with heartfelt sympathy that we report
the death of the following:

Benjamin G. Hogg, Physics Department, on June 9,
1984

Irene Boriskewich, U.W.S.A. Business Manager,
an July 9, 1984

Ken Pilgrim, Maintenance Department, on
July 13, 1984

The Family of Ken Pilgrim also wishes to extend
their deepest gratitude to University of Winnipeg
employees for their donation to the Canadian

Cancer Society.




